
We offer affordable, high standard Home Based 

Care in the South Eastern Suburbs of Victoria. 

Qualified Early Childhood Educators holding a 

minimum Certificate III in Children’s Services. 

NEWSLETTER  

 

  

Wattle Tree Family Day Care Services. 

 

… And we have started another new Calendar Year, we here at Wattle Tree FDC 

wish you and your families a year of happiness, prosperity, good health and every-

thing else your heart desire.  

Most families are on holidays this part of the year, enjoying being together without the 

stress of going to work, or the children attending to school, day care and all the other 

extra curricular activities their families organise for them through the year. So, time to 

relax and enjoy it! 

 

At the office, we are focussing on catching up with the latest news regarding the chil-

dren’s services sector and reviewing some of the most used forms for both, parents 

and educators. Also, trying to put together an info-pack, that we hope will answer 

most of the questions asked by new applicants and whether possible speed the pro-

cess up a bit. 

 

We have been approached by some organisations offering a number of training op-

portunities for staff and educators and as well as some support with service manage-

ment and marketing, etc. These people, has been the one keeping us busy, on the 

phone, or they just rock up in the office, and send us an unbelievable amount of 

emails. It appears that they all have the magic solution to everything, funny thing that 

when we ask specific questions in regard to the family day care business they would 

not reply until we book them in, make a deposit and so on. Please everyone, be as-

sured that at Wattle Tree FDC we know what we are doing, where we want to get to, 

and how are we going to get there. If we need consultants/trainers we will do our re-

search first.  

Just as a reminder. Please, never leave children alone in cars no even for a “minute”, 

temperature can be 20 to 30 degrees hotter than outside. Offer the children plenty of 

water to drink, at all times. 



This is a good time to catch up with some updating around the family day care 

environment as most of the children are away, updating books, posters and any 

other resources, please call the office if you need any help, we are here to sup-

port you. 

 

“Lets enjoy the warmth of the holiday season, water play, lots of outdoor play 

(shady areas not to be forgotten). Slip, slop, slap everyone! 
 

 

 

Wattle Tree FDC  is committed to a Sustainable Environment for our children .... please consider the environment before printing this 

Newsletter. 

 

 

We acknowledge that we are on the traditional land of the Bunurong and 

Wurundjeri People and pay respect  to all elders past and present.  


